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Emergency Heat 

A reminder how to access emergency heat:  

✓ Turn on “Emergency Heat/Auxiliary Heat” when the outside temperature is expected to 

be below 35 degrees. 

✓ Turn back to “Heat” when the outside temperature rises above 35 degrees. 

Please note that this only pertains to patio homes 101-360. The lakeside apartment and patio home 

600 residents will adjust the thermostat in their homes as normal. Contact maintenance at ext. 

8477 if you need assistance. 

 

Snow Removal 

Gentle reminder that it is snow season and to keep a safe distance from the Sherwood Oaks 

equipment while the staff are clearing the roads and sidewalks. We ask that you park your vehicle, 

so it does not hang over the sidewalk. This will ensure the sidewalks can be completely cleared of 

snow/ice and properly treated throughout the winter months. 

 

Podiatrist 

I am pleased to announce Joseph Gioffre, DPM will be providing podiatry services on 

Wednesdays in the medical office beginning January 6. Appointments can be scheduled by calling 

the community nurse at ext. 8496. Remember to bring your insurance cards to your appointment. 

 

Thank you 

Thank you to you, and your families, for the treats given to the departments over the past few 

weeks.   

 

 

 


